
Office of the Director of  

Higher Secondary Education,  

Housing Board Buildings,  

Santhi Nagar, Thiruvananthapuram 

CG&AC/43682/2014       Dated: 01.10.2014 

CIRCULAR 

Sub: Road Safety Education in association with NATPAC in Higher Secondary Schools of  

             Kerala State-reg 

 

Ref: 1.Letter No RP 00113/NATPAC/2013-14 dated 24.09.2014 of the Director, NATPAC. 

  

 

 National Transportation Planning and Research Centre (NATPAC) is proposing to 

conduct awareness programme to teenage students through Higher Secondary Schools in the 

State. A team of experts of NATPAC will be visiting Higher Secondary Schools as per the     

pre-scheduled programme to conduct training on Road Safety. The training will be three or 

four hours which can accommodate 150 -200 students in each session. The students 

attending the training programme will be issued with the booklets, pamphlets and CDs 

containing the training material.  

 All Regional Deputy Directors are directed to extend necessary support to NATPAC in 

organizing the programmes. NATPAC on consultation with the Regional Deputy Director and 

Principal of the School will decide the date of Programme in each School. Principals of the 

Schools should provide all support to NATPAC in conducting the programme effectively. 

Career Guides/Souhrida Co-ordinators in the School should take a lead in arranging the 

programme at their School. 

 

         DIRECTOR 

 

To, 

1. The Regional Deputy Directors, TVM, KTM, EKM, MLP, KNR 

2. The Principals of the Schools 

3. The Career Guides/Souhrida Co-ordinators of the concerned schools 


